
 

The Lafayette City Council created the 2013 Emergency Services Task Force and is 

soliciting qualified applicants.  The task force will analyze the effectiveness and 

efficiency of the delivery of fire and emergency medical services to the residents of 

Lafayette and make recommendations to the City Council regarding options to optimize 

the delivery of such services within budgetary constraints. 

 

The task force will consist of at least seven and not more than nine members including 

two councilmembers.  Applicants should have a background in public safety or financial 

analysis and be geographically distribution throughout Lafayette. 

Individuals interested in this volunteer position may obtain an application on-line at 

www.ci.lafayette.ca.us or call the main office at 284-1968 and an application will be 

mailed to you.  Applications must be received by June 30, 2013. 
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